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Dear Parents and Carers,
As we move into Week 7, I want to take a moment to
encourage our students as they prepare for the upcoming
NAPLAN assessments. NAPLAN, which stands for the National
Assessment Program – Literacy and Numeracy, is an
important test for students in years 3, 5, 7, and 9. It helps us
understand how well students are learning and where they
might need extra support.
We have been getting students ready for these assessments
through familiarisation activities using the online platform in
reading, writing, and mathematics. I encourage parents to
support their children by discussing the importance of doing
their best without adding too much pressure. A positive
attitude can really help!
I also want to highlight how crucial it is for students to attend
school every day. Each school day offers valuable learning
experiences and helps students develop important social
skills. When students come to school regularly, they are more
likely to achieve better academic results and feel more
connected to their classmates and teachers.
I understand that sometimes attendance can be challenging
due to illness or family commitments. However, I encourage
you to prioritise school attendance as much as possible. If
your child is having difficulties that affect their attendance,
please don’t hesitate to reach out to our school for
assistance. We are here to help!
We have a few exciting events coming up in the next few
weeks so please add them to your calendar.
Warm regards,
Shelly Kennedy
Relieving Principal
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Term 1  Week 6

Principal Report Upcoming
Events

NAPLAN
12/03/25 -
14/03/25
The Very
Hungry
Caterpillar
Stage Show
27/03/25
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